
 

January 22, 2023  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

My name is Tim Baumann and I live at 1308 35th Ave. SW in Minot.  I am writing today to express 

my opposition to SB 2260.  This legislation is an incredible burden to place on professional 

educators and school systems to appease a small number of individuals.  It also does little to 

acknowledge and respect the professional credentials of educators, who by the time they reach the 

classroom, have met or surpassed numerous licensing requirements.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Tim Baumann 

1308 35th Ave. SW 

Minot, ND 58701 


